

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY WASHINGTON, D. C. 20505

20 February 1976

Doctor Fritz C. E. Oder Vice President and General Manager Lockheed Missile and Space Corporation Sunnyvale, California

Dear Doctor Oder:

I wish to thank you and your staff for the very informative briefings and tours which you provided me and my staff last week. It is no exaggeration to say that the work you are doing is one of the most impressive programs in the nation. It was a great pleasure to me to see the hardware which I had heard so much about, and to meet and talk with the very competent teams which you manage. Please pass on to all involved my gratitude for their efforts.

Very truly yours,	STATINITEL
George-Bush	